
 
 
 
To: University Police 
 
From: Marty Williamson, Chief of Police 
 
Subj: Notification of Fire on Campus to State Fire Marshal 
 
Date: November 4, 2010 
 
Directive 10-7 
 
The State Fire Marshal is required to be notified promptly when there is a fire that occurs on a CSU 
campus. Since the mandate requires timely notification the UPD will make notification to the State 
Fire Marshal when we have a fire on campus as soon as is reasonable. Six questions will need to be 
answered and they are attached to this directive.  
 
When reasonable, the on duty dispatcher will make notification to the State Fire Marshal after 
advising the Sergeant. The notification will be logged for documentation of the notification in RIMS 
and on the Daily Briefing log.  
 
On question 6, for call back information please give them Pat Jacobs as the contact. They can call our 
number if needed and we can put them in contact with Pat Jacobs during non working hours.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 


